
A big well done for the Year 1 and 2 students who took part in the Multi-Skills   

tournament last week, on Friday the 7th October. When asked by Normanby News, 

Mr Robinson stated that:  

‘The whole group worked really hard in this fun event!’ 

Magnificent Multi-Skills 

On October the 5th and 6th, the Year 2       

children were lucky enough to be treated to a 

visit to the local Grangetown Fire Station. 

 

Inside the classroom (back at Normanby      

Primary School), the children have been      

learning about the Great Fire of London which  

occurred way back in 1666.  

 

Outside the classroom, they have been treated 

to a special day, all thanks to the Grangetown Fire Station crew. The trip,             

organised by Mrs Miller, Mrs Foden and Mrs Greenmon saw the children:  

have a tour of the station, sit inside a real fire    

engine, receive tips on fire safety and most the   

favoured part of the day… a chance to use the 

equipment!  

 

One student from Year 2 had happily quoted that: 

‘We watched a fireworks safety video and soaked 

all of the back of the fire station with the fireman’s 

hose… I loved it!’ 
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How well do you know? Miss Young 

 

What is your favourite food? Pepperoni pizza.  

Why did you join this school over others? Because 

the children are amazing 

What has been your favourite school trip? Saltholme 

What is your favourite subject to teach? Science 

What do you like doing in your spare time?  See 

friends, the gym (sometimes!), eating chocolate and 

walking my dog, Rocco (white Labrador). 

Do you play Pokemon Go?  No, but my dad does and 

I wish I did. 


